
 

Burtle Parish Council Summary – March 2019 

An extra meeting was held on 27th March to discuss a planning application in time to meet the deadline 

for comments. Application to site a caravan on land adjacent to Swallows Nest, Burtle Road whilst the 

previously agreed house is being built was discussed. Cllrs supported the application but made a note that 

they would like to see the caravan removed when the house is completed.  

Concerns have been raised by a parishioner regarding a caravan at Robins Cottage, Robins Lane. Cllrs 

agreed to write to the owner of the property to ask for more information.  

 


